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This is a really bad idea. Oregon is already one of the states with the highest tax 

burden, mostly falling on the working poor and elderly. I myself will be retiring in the 

next 5 years, and I really don't want to leave Oregon because I am priced out of my 

home. Please do not do this to the decent people of Oregon. 


